
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

“​But my God shall supply all your need according to his riches in glory by Christ Jesus.​”   Philippians 4:19 
 
 
Greetings in the blessed and highly exalted name of Jesus.  Since my last letter, the Lord has 
blessed us in many great and marvelous ways.  What a blessing it has been to see how He 
has providentially worked out all of this month’s necessary steps with such perfect and 
precise timing.  
 
The last two months have been very busy for our family.  In December and January we began 
traveling to different churches each weekend, returning home to work during the week. 
During this time, we also listed and sold our home as well as any belongings that would not 
be going with us on deputation and/or to Thailand.  We managed to fit pretty much everything 
into about 12 totes which are waiting for us in storage.  The family business, where I worked 
as a pharmacist, also transferred to the new owners at the beginning of February.  We must 
give God praise and thanksgiving for taking care of all of these details so quickly! 
 
It looks as though February will be our first month where we are free to travel to various 
churches telling about the Lord’s work in Northern Thailand!  We are currently scheduled to 
present the work in Thailand at churches through the end of March and working on 
scheduling the last few available Sundays in April and May.  To date we have visited 17 
churches in nine different states. Praise the Lord that 10 of these churches have already 
began monthly support for the work in Thailand!  
 
Over the next few months, as we continue the process of raising support, we would 
appreciate your prayers in the following areas.  First, Brittany and I are scheduled to begin 
Thai lessons on February 26th via Skype with a language school in Chiang Mai.  



 
 
We are both eager to get started with our lessons but the Thai language is a difficult one to 
learn so please pray that the Lord would give us the ability to learn quickly and efficiently in a 
manner that would glorify Him!  Second, please pray for Brittany and the kids as they continue 
to homeschool while we are on the road.  Our busy schedule makes these everyday tasks 
more difficult than normal for both her and the children.  Cohen moves into the sixth grade 
next week and Lyla moves up to the fourth grade.  Caleb, our four year old, begins 
kindergarten this month as well.  Benjamin, who just turned three, is naturally not doing any 
schooling yet but is happily along for the ride.  The kids are truly all doing great and we 
appreciate all the love and support you have shown each of them along the way! 
 
Lastly, please pray that the Lord would continue to lead His churches to have a desire to 
support this work.  We have approximately half the monthly support we will need and our 
current goal is to move to Thailand by the end of the summer.  We trust that the Lord will 
continue to work these things out as it pleases Him! 
 
Once again, thank you all for your support and prayers! 
 
For HIS Glory,  
 

Matthew Villandry 
matthewvillandry@gmail.com 
918-798-7249 
 
All financial support for the Lord’s work in Thailand may be sent to the following address:  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FOLLOW US ON:  

 
 
www.facebook.com/VillandryFamily 
 
 
 
@gospel2thailand 
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